Defense Hotline Case Number 20130303-013083-01
From: Hotline, OIG DoD <Email.Hotline@dodig.mil>
Date: 2013/3/18
Subject: Defense Hotline Case Number 20130303-013083-01
To: "TEHSINGLIN@GMAIL.COM" <TEHSINGLIN@gmail.com>


Dear Te Lin:

This letter is in response to your March 03, 2013, correspondence to the Department of Defense Hotline.  In accordance with Department of Defense Directive 5505.06, “Investigation of Allegations Against Senior Officials of the Department of Defense,” your complaint was forwarded to our Directorate for Investigations of Senior Officials (ISO) for preliminary analysis.

The ISO reviewed your allegations and found insufficient basis to initiate an inquiry.

Thank you for bringing your concerns to our attention.

Sincerely,

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE HOTLINE

